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Silicon Valley Software Law Blog
Update

The Australian parliament has just recently passed an anti-encryption law that

is expected to have a far-reaching impact on the global software industry.  To

read more about the Australian law and its significance, please click here:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/software-industry-warns-of-fallout-

from-australias-passage-of-new-anti-encryption-legislation/.

© 2019 The Prinz Law Office. All rights reserved.

THE PRINZ LAW OFFICE | SILICON VALLEY | LOS ANGELES | ORANGE COUNTY | SAN DIEGO

Our Silicon Valley mailing address is:

The Prinz Law Office

2033 Gateway Place, Suite 500

San Jose, CA  95110

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

Australia Passes Controversial Anti-Encryption Law https://mailchi.mp/98fe6e3fbb21/australia-passes-controversial-anti-encr...

1 of 2 1/8/2019, 7:18 PM



Our Silicon Valley telephone number is:

(408) 884-2854 direct

   (800) 884-2124 toll free

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

Australia Passes Controversial Anti-Encryption Law https://mailchi.mp/98fe6e3fbb21/australia-passes-controversial-anti-encr...

2 of 2 1/8/2019, 7:18 PM


